
MINUTES OF THE FOREST 
HILL NEIGHBORHOOD 
ASOCIATION MEETING 
February 20, 2024 

Held at the Forest Hill Presbyterian Church 
4401 Forest Hill Avenue, Richmond, Virginia 

Minutes written by Robley Jones based on notes from 
Christine Waldron 
 
 

 
 

 

MINUTES 
 
“… the minutes should 
contain mainly a record of 
what was done at the 
meeting, not what was said 
by the members.” 
 
p. 468, Robert’s Rules of 
Order, Newly Revised, 11th 
Edition 

The meeting was called to order by President Somerville 
at 7 PM. 
 
Elisabeth B. Link, Assistant Commonwealth Attorney, 
invited participants to attend an informational town hall 
meeting, “Where’s My Mail?”, on 2/21/24. 
 
Lieutenant Andorfer presented the 3rd Precinct Police 
report. 
 
Howard Glenn, Stomwater & Wastewater Operations 
Manager for the Department of Public Utilities, provided 
an update on the Forest Hill Park Lake dredging. This 
“maintenance cleaning” is scheduled to begin March 4. 
Project should take 30-45 days. Last dredging was done in 
2010; last maintenance cleaning was in 2018. 
 
Councilperson Kristen Nye presented the 4th District 
Report. 
 
A Run for the Hills 5K Update was provided. 
 
Forest Hill Flyers will be out shortly. 
 
Consultant Mark Baker introduced the owner of 1005 
Westover Hills who is requesting a Special Use Permit for 
proposed development. The owner engaged in a period 
of questions and answers. A vote on the requested FHNA 
letter of support for the SUP is anticipated at the March 
meeting. 
 
Laura Taylor moved the adoption of the January minutes, 
and the motion was properly seconded.  The chair ruled 
that the motion passed. 



 
Suzanne McWilliams moved a motion of approval of the 
September Mayoral Forum (September 17)  and the 
provision of up to $1,000 for the cost of securing a sound 
system for the event.  The motion was properly 
seconded, and the chair ruled that it passed. 
 
In anticipation of a vote at the March meeting, the 
following FHNA Board candidates stand for election at 
this point: 
 
President – Greg Somerville 
Vic-President – Christine Waldron 
Secretary – Robley Jones 
Treasurer – Sarah Champine 
Board – Maggie Somerville 
Board – Stan Wisseman 
Board – Sunny Rosebro 
Board – Nominee Needed 
 
Ashley Nollen moved adoption of the 2024 FHNA Budget.  
The motion was properly seconded.  Following the vote, 
the chair announced that the budget was adopted. 
 
The chair asked with there were objections to adjourning.  
There were none.  The meeting was adjourned. 

 


